
 

 

Wednesday 14th September 2016 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Today the children have had a road safety briefing with Mrs York, our School Crossing Patrol, who operates 
on the Tonbridge Road.  We have talked about crossing the road safely, but also what Mrs York’s role is. 

Please talk to your children about road safety and today’s session.  It would be helpful if parents and carers 
who use the crossing could note the following: 

 Stand clear of the kerb – do not block the pavement 

 Remain on the pavement until instructed to cross by Mrs York 

 It may be necessary for Mrs York to speak to you in a firm and clear voice 

 Walk any scooters or bikes across the crossing – do not ride them 

 Please do not stop to talk to Mrs York when she is on the crossing or distract her unnecessarily 

The crossing is manned from 8.20 to 9.05am and from 3.10 to 4.15pm.  In the unlikely event that Mrs York is 
not able to be there, a text message will be sent to parents. 

Thank you for your support, in ensuring your child’s, and others safety when crossing the road. 

Mrs A Crittenden 

 
 


